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Mridul Kumar

12 November 2019

MESSAGE

On behalf of the Indian High Commission and my own behalf, I
wish the Sikh Community in Malaysia a very Happy Gurupurab.

2. As we celebrate the auspicious occasion of 550t birth
anniversary of Guru Nanak Deviji this year, may his eternal messages
of Kirat Karo, Vand Chako and Jaap Karo continue to guide our

conduct and fill our lives with peace and happiness.

Mepun

~ (Mridul Kumar)
High Commissioner of India



